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Rep. Gunderson:

There is a minor technical interaction between your proposal and assembly
amendment 3, the amendment offered by the Joint Committee on Finance.  I have
drafted this amendment as an amendment to assembly amendment 3, in order to
harmonize your proposal with assembly amendment 3.  Alternatively, I could draft the
elimination of the DNR authority to change the fees by rule as an amendment to the
bill. That amendment to the bill would only work if it were adopted after assembly
amendment 3 is adopted.

Please contact me with any questions.
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